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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                    Contact: Tom Beckett 336.442.3862 
 
 

SEWER UTILITY NIGHT WORK ON MAIN STREET NOVEMBER 27 – DECEMBER 1 
Work Performed at Night to Avoid Traffic Interruption 

 
HIGH POINT, N.C. (November 20, 2017) – Frazier Engineering will be performing sewer utility work in 
the 1100 to 1400 block of North Main Street during the week of November 27 through December 1. Work 
will be performed from 7:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. each night that week to avoid traffic interruption. At least one 
lane of traffic in each direction will be open at all times. All lanes will be opened by 6:00 a.m. each morning. 
Phase 2 of this work will be scheduled later in December.  
 
For additional information, please contact Water/Sewer Supervisor Tom Beckett at 336.442.3862 or 
tom.beckett@highpointnc.gov. 
 
 
The City of High Point aims to serve as the catalyst for bringing together the community’s human, economic 
and civic resources for the purpose of creating the single most livable, safe and prosperous community in 
America. For more information on the City, visit www.highpointnc.gov. 
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